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Notice 

 
Date: August 17, 2024 

 
This is to inform all students of the Department of Architecture that classes will resume 
from Sunday, August 18, 2024. All students are required to attend classes regularly 
from this date. 
 
Important Points: 
 
Class Routine: The regular class schedule will be followed from August 18, 2024. 
Please check the departmental notice board and/or university website for the detailed 
class schedule. 
 
Course Registration and Advising: Students who have not yet completed their 
course registration are advised to do so as per schedule. The registration portal is open, 
and the deadline for course registration is August 25, 2024 (until further notice). For 
course selection and registration, students are requested to consult physically with their 
academic advisors. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you back and wish you a successful semester ahead. For 
any further queries, please contact the department office. 
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